
Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Community Services Committee Agenda 19 June 2007 

3. APPLICATION TO THE FENDALTON WAIMAIRI COMMUNITY BOARD’S YOUTH DEVELOPMENT 
SCHEME – NICHOLAS CLEMMETT 

 
General Manager responsible: General Manager, Community Services, DDI 941-8534 
Officer responsible: Unit Manager, Community Support 
Author: Maryanne Lomax, Community Development Adviser 

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is to seek approval for an application for funding from the Community 

Board’s 2006/07 Youth Development Fund.   
 
 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
 2. An application has been received from Nicholas Clemett, a 13 year old Russley resident, to 

attend the 21st World Scout Jamboree in England.  Scouting Deans District fully support 
Nicholas in his efforts to attend the world jamboree and are also making a contribution towards 
the cost associated with this trip.   

 
 3. This trip will take place from 23 July – 7 August 2007. 
 
 4. Nicholas has made a great effort to raise the funds for attending this event by holding two 

sausage sizzles at Bunnings Warehouse and participating in gift-wrapping at Borders 
bookstores prior to Christmas.  Nicholas also has a paper-run and works part-time at a Travel 
agency to help build funds for this trip. 

 
 FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
 5. The following table provides a breakdown of the costs involved with the trip: 
 

Expenses Cost ($) 
Pre Jamboree Camp $   110.00 
Travel ex Auckland $4,385.00 
Jamboree Fee $1,120.00 
Admin, Uniform, Expenses $1,035.00 
Total Cost $6,650.00 

 
 6. This is the first time that the applicant has applied to the Fendalton Waimairi Community Board 

for financial support. 
 
 Do the Recommendations of this Report Align with 2006-16 LTCCP budgets?  
 
 7. This application is seeking funding from the Community Board’s 2006/07 Youth Development 

Scheme which was established as part of the Board’s 2006/07 Project Funding.  There is 
currently $606 remaining in this budget. 

 
 LEGAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 
 Have you considered the legal implications of the issue under consideration?  
 
 8. There are no legal issues to be considered. 
 
 ALIGNMENT WITH LTCCP AND ACTIVITY MANAGEMENT PLANS 
 
 9. Aligns with page 170 LTCCP, regarding Community Board Project funding. 
  
 Do the recommendations of this report support a level of service or project in the 2006-16 

LTCCP? 
 
 10. Yes, as above. 
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 ALIGNMENT WITH STRATEGIES 
 
 11. Application aligns with the Council’s Youth Strategy and local Community Board objectives. 
 
 Do the recommendations align with the Council’s strategies? 
 
 12. As above. 
 
 CONSULTATION FULFILMENT 
 
 13. Not applicable. 
 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Board approve the application and allocate $500 to Nicholas Clemett from 

the 2006/07 Youth Development Scheme. 
 


